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Dear            ,


Congratulations on your graduation from dental school.  We are proud of your accomplishment and know that you will excel in the dental profession.  We also know that to continue your expertise in the dental field, you will have to continue your dental education.

To ease this transition for you, the board of the Continuing Dental Education of Baton Rouge (CDEofBR) gladly extends an invitation to join our organization for your first year at NO CHARGE.  You are eligible for this membership if you are an ADA and LDA member.  We are always looking for new members, so please inform your classmates of this excellent opportunity to be a member for the first year FREE.  You may also view our website at www.cdeofbr.com for additional information about our events.

The fact is, even if you had to pay for this membership, it would be the best deal you could find anywhere. For an annual fee of only $225.00, you will have the opportunity to get the 20 hours of continuing education credits needed to satisfy the LA State Board of Dentistry’s requirement by going to our courses.

In order to register for your 2014 membership, please consider completing the attached form and mail it to the address listed. 

Again, congratulations and we’re looking forward to seeing you at our events,

CDEofBR Board


